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Ephesians 2:8 
For by grace you have been saved through faith, and that not of yourselves;  

it is the gift of God.  

 

Student of the Month: Teacherôs 
Choice 

Leah K, Maranda D, Julianna D, Chelsea G, Zachary D, 
Hailey F, Michele N, Hydy  K, Makenna W, Megan D, 

Lucas W, Caleb W 
Absent: Hailey C and Madison C 

 

This month, students were chosen as Student 
of the Month for different reasons such as: 
perseverance, being a great helper, having a 
joyful heart, leadership and kindness. Excellent 
job SSCS students! Keep doing your best to 
follow Godôs word always. 

 
Nickle Drive = HUGE SUCCESS!!!  
Thank you and Congratulations!  

South Shore not only reached our goal of 
earning $500 for a climbing structure for 
our youngest students, but we more than 
DOUBLED our goal! How amazing! Your 
generous spirits and kindness are 
amazing. Over these few weeks, some 
students have even emptied their own 
bank accounts to give to this purpose. It 
was beautiful to see the generous hearts of 
our students!  
 

 

 
 

 

 
JKõs and SKõs enjoyed their TEDDY BEAR 

PICNIC with special treats!  
 

WINNERS = GRADE 2 

Classes in our school 

competed to raise the 

most nickels. As a 

reward they were treated 

to an ice-cream sundae 

party!  



 
SOUTH SHORE ACTORS  

South Shore students were once again 
involved in the Little Tomato Theatre. They did 
an amazing job acting , singing and dancing in 

THE LITTLE MERMAID. A HUGE 
congratulations to alumni students, Jude, for  
his role as a pirate and Melin a for her leading 

role as Sebastian  and as a mermaid sister . 
South Shore is so proud of our Grade 4 -7 

students, Ciarra  (seahorse) , Brooklynn  (fish 
choir) , Makenna (fish choir),  Emr y (sea choir), 
and Dax (pirate) for their fantastic roles  in this 

play.  

 

 
Our grade 5/6õs have been busy acting too. 
They have been  studying some of the most 

renowned explo rers in North America. As part 
of their final presen tation, they all dressed up 

as famous explorers and created a wax 
museum for visitors. Great Job!  

Painting Club  

Mrs. Bryan and Miss Buta had a fantastic time 
teaching students the step by step proce ss to 

create their sand and sea scenes !  

What amazing artists! Great work!  
 

 

 
DǊŀŘŜ уΩǎ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƎǊŀŘǳŀǘƛƻƴ ǘǊƛǇ ǘƻ 

/ŀƴŀŘŀΩǎ ²ƻƴŘŜǊƭŀƴŘΗ hǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿŜǊŜ ǘƘŀƴƪŦǳƭ ŦƻǊ 
the overcast, slightly damp, day as it made ride wait 
times much shorter. We are glad you had a wonderful 
time.  

hǳǊ DǊŀŘŜ уΩǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƎǊŀŘǳŀǘŜ ƛƴ ƻƴƭȅ ŀ ŦŜǿ ƳƻǊŜ 
days. We wish them the best next year in High School. 
We pray that as they take this next step in their journey, 
they will walk confidently knowing that Jesus is always 
with them, guiding them, teaching them, comforting 
them and providing for them.  

 

 

Whatõs Happening in June? 
¶ June 4: Track Meet  

¶ June 5: Baseball Tournament  

¶ June 6: SK Graduation @ 6pm  

¶ June 7: Grade 8 Graduation @ 6pm  

¶ June 8: JK/SK Field Trip , Healthy Eating 
with Jamie for parents at 2pm in chapel  

¶ June 11: Grades 3 -6 Field Trip  

¶ June 13: Grades 4 -8 Field Trip  

¶ June 15: Last Day of School, BBQ -12pm  



PLAY BALL! 

 
The South Shore baseball team enjoyed 

their first baseball tournament of the season. A big 
thank you to coaches, Mrs. Murray, Coach Trev, 

Coach Mike, Coach George and Coach Kevin. Thank 
you to our volunteer umpires, SSCS graduates, 

Derrick, Brandon and Noah. Thank you to the many 
parents that helped to make that day a success, 

especially Mrs. Heys. Thank you! 

 
South Shore students Julianna, Rebecca, Cornie and 
Frank (pictured above) as well as a few more of our 
students joined Christian Fellowship School 
students to create a second team. Fantastic job 
working together in an unusual situation! 
 

We wish you all a safe, 
healthy, relaxing and 

enjoyable summer vacation! 
See you September 4th! 

 

Grade 4 students had us rolling with laughter in their 
fantastic productions of Les Petits Cochons! A big thank 
you to Madam Symons for her hard work with our Grade 
пΩǎΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ŎƻƳŜ ǎƻ ŦŀǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ CǊŜƴŎƘ ƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜ 
this year. 

 

 

SPRING SPRINT SUCCESS 
The South Shore Spring Sprint was a huge success. An 
enormous thank you to all of the sponsors and the 
amazing volunteers that did so much to make our event 
a success.  
South Shore gave back by donating to a local charity, 
Little Hands Kids for a Cause, that supports families as 
they deal with life-thretening illnesses.  



 


